
Interested in Becoming a Virginia Cooperative 
Extension Master Gardener Volunteer? 

Join us for an

Open House
        Information                        

Meeting
September 24, 2019, 7:00 pm 
Program begins at 7:30 pm 

VCE, Loudoun Office
750 Miller Drive, SE, Suite F-3
Leesburg, VA 20175

&
Educate others

Help the environment

Make new friends

Explore your passion

Learn from experts

Virginia Cooperative Extension programs and employment are open to all, regardless of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, 
gender expression, national origin, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, veteran status or any other basis 
protected by law. An equal opportunity employer, issued in furtherance of Cooperative Extension work, Virginia Polytechnic Institute and 
State University, Virginia State University, and the U.S. Department of Agriculture cooperating. Edwin J. Jones, Director, Virginia Cooperative 
Extension, Virginia Tech, Blacksburg; M. Ray McKinnie, Administrator, 1890 Extension Program, Virginia State University, Petersburg.

If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, services or other accommodations to participate in this activity, 
please contact VCE, Loudoun Office, at 703-777-0373 during business hours of 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. to discuss accommodations 5 days 
prior to the event. TDD number is 800-828-1120.

www.loudouncountymastergardeners.org | 703-777-0373 | LCMGTraining@gmail.com
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